O&N OVERSTREET & NESTOR, LLC

Septembel‘ 8, 2016 David R. Overstreet
461 Cochran Road
Box 237
Pittsburgh, PA 15228
717.645.1861
david.overstreet@palawgroup.com

Annette Paluh palawgroup.com
Project Manager

Department of Environmental Protection

400 Waterfront Drive

Pittsburgh, PA 15222 —

Re: Former Westinghouse Electric Facility
One Tuscarawas Road
Vanport Township, Beaver County, Pennsylvania
LRP No. 5-4-807-19073

Dear Ms. Paluh:

On behalf of the Vanport Township Municipal Authority (“VTMA”), I am responding
to your letter of July 28, 2016 and to the request therein for information concerning
a release and/or threat of release of hazardous substances into the environment at
or from the above-referenced facility (“Site”).

VTMA reviewed its records and identified and, on August 18, 2016, provided the
Department with copies of, documents that they may be responsive to the
Department’s July 28, 2016 request for information. In addition, in advance of
receiving the Department’s information request, and on or about July 18, 2016,
VTMA provided the Department with copies of documents related to costs incurred,
and to be incurred, by VTMA in connection with operation of water treatment
equipment that moves hazardous substances from the public water supply operated
by VIMA.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

David R. Overstreet

cc:  Vanport Township Municipal Authority
Edward Stokan, PaDEP



